
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

September 1st, 2023 
 
Welcome to our Religious Education program 2023-2024 school year! 
 
I am very happy to be your catechist! My name is Ruth Lastra and my 
husband Juan Manuel Lastra will be my assistant.  Together we will 
learn a lot about Jesus, Sacraments, Mass and what it means to live our 
lives every day as disciples of Christ. Our classroom will be S1a, located 
at Upper Cahill Honors Room.  
 
Our first class will be on Wednesday, September 13, 2023, at 6:30pm, 
until then, enjoy the rest of your summer, good luck in your new school 
year, and don't forget to say your prayers! 
 
God bless you, 
 
Mrs. and Mr. Lastra 
cell 215-852-0939 
   
 
 

 


